


• $10 million is in an escrow account controlled by the Board of Public Works (BPW).  
The money can only be used for "meets standards" PMP ratings and will be a one-
time bonus only.  It cannot be tied to base salary.  The BPW will decide in September 
2002 if the USM can use the money for merit increases.  If allowed, the money will 
not be available until January 1, 2003.  It is predicted that the increment will be 
1.25%.   

• The State will ask every agency to set up two contingency plans.  One plan will 
outline cutting 3% of regular lines and another will cut 8% of regular lines.  The plans 
should be in writing by June 18, 2002.  This would mean a reduction of 3,000Tj
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